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“The mission of Andover High School is to create an environment in which every student has the opportunity to use his or her mind well to become personally responsible for his or her academic, social, and civic growth and physical growth and physical well-being.”

DAILY BULLETIN – FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2009 (GOLD DAY)
*The Andover High School Drama Guild presents “The Sound of Music” this week in the Collins Center for the Performing Arts. Performances are Thursday Friday and Saturday night November 19-20 at 7:30PM and Saturday and Sunday November 21 and 22 at 2PM. Tickets are $18.00 for adults and $9.00 for students. A special student rate of $5.00 for Andover High School students will offered for the THURSDAY night performance ONLY. Tickets may be obtained for any performance by visiting the Box Office this week from 5-7PM or by calling 1-866-811-4111. The special student rate for Thursday evening’s performance may only be obtained by visiting the box office prior to the performance on Thursday night. A valid AHS ID is required. For more information, please see Ms. Choquette in the Collins Center.
*Ever wanted to join a 5-star color guard?  Want to try flag spinning?  The AHS Winter Guard is holding an informational meeting on Monday, November 23rd after school in the cafeteria for anyone considering joining.  Contact Zach Silberman for questions.

 
* Powder Puff football game TODAY under the lights at 7:00pm, followed by the first dance of the year from 8:30pm-11:00pm in the cafeteria.  Cost is $5.00 for Powder Puff and the dance.
*All golf bags and all boy’s and girl’s soccer uniforms must be returned to Mr. Pellerin in the equipment room after school between 2:05 to 3:00 pm.  All fall sports uniform must be returned before Thanksgiving before you will be allowed to compete in winter sports – no exceptions will be allowed. 

*Looking for a good home for a 10 year old outdoor cat.  The cat is great with kids, is fully trained and shots are up to date. Contact Sara Antonakos @ (978)618-9406.
*Auditions for Jazz Band will be held Monday Nov. 23rd.  Please see Mr. Wright to get an audition piece and sign up for an audition time.

 *Town Wide Clothing Drive to benefit homeless and low income children through Cradles to Crayons - NOV. 16 - NOV 21, 2009.  We will hold various drop-off sites which include Shawsheen, South, West Elementary and AndoverHigh School and town hall.  Jeans are particularly desirable along with coats!   We will be collecting donations of new and gently used children's clothing from infants to teens.  For more info - www.cradlestocrayons.org or email pcommane@yahoo.com - Pat Commane.  

*Jostens will be here to deliver class rings on Thursday December 3rd, in the cafeteria during all of the three lunches.
*Canned Goods Food Drive last day is TODAY.  Each morning a junior board member will be coming to your 1st block class.  Donations are acceptable, as well as canned goods. 
*Airman Davis from the U.S. Air Force will be in the Counseling Office on Wednesday, December 2nd at 10:40 to speak with students. If interested, please request a pass from Mrs. Wholey in the Counseling Office
* Students in grades 9 through 12 are invited to apply for The Princeton Prize in Race Relations, a program sponsored by Princeton University, which seeks to honor students who are doing outstanding work in their school or communities to advance the cause of race relations. A cash prize of $1000 will be awarded as well as an all expense paid trip to Princeton University to attend the Princeton Prize Symposium on Race which will be held in the spring of 2010.  Additional information and applications are available in the Counseling Office.  You can also download it at www.princeton.edu/PrincetonPrize. The deadline to apply is January 31, 2010.

* U Mass Medical School in Worcester is offering a High School Health Careers Program, a four-week, summer residential, tuition-free program for 10th and 11th grade students from June 27th through July 23rd, 2010.  It offers students unique opportunities to learn about the broad spectrum of biotechnology, biomedical research, and healthcare professions. It is designed to improve the academic, study and communication skills of the participants. Upon successful completion, each participant receives a stipend and is awarded a Certificate of Achievement. The HSHCP mission is to increase the number of under-represented and disadvantaged students entering into these fields in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. Online applications may be submitted from November 15, 2009 to March 15, 2010.  Additional informational is available in the Counseling Office.

*The fitness room will be open for students after school on Thursday s from 2:30 pm – 3:30 pm.  If you want to get in shape-are preparing for a winter or spring sport – or just want to visit Ms. Martini.  Please join us for a fitness extravaganza! 

*Students can drop in for homework help from the National Honor Society in room 203 on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7:00 until the first bell. NHS members will be available to help with all academic subjects. No appointment necessary.
* Create-A-Holiday-Card $10,000 Scholarship Contest: This contest is open to students 14 years of age or older at the time of entry. The entrant who creates the best greeting card will win a $10,000 scholarship and have his or her design made into a greeting card. Additionally, a $1,000 award will be given to the school of the scholarship winner. Deadline for submission is January 15, 2010. For more information and official rules, go to www.gallerycollection.com/scholarship.htm
 *Students grades 9-12: AAA Merrimack Valley invites you to enter the 66th Annual AAA National School Traffic Safety Poster Program by illustrating a slogan under the “Alcohol Awareness” category, either in the form of a poster, or an audio/visual public service announcement.  Deadline to apply: February 1, 2010. Application information is available in the Counseling Office.
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*Looking for a good home for a 10 year old outdoor cat.  The cat is great with kids, is fully trained and shots are up to date. Contact Sara Antonakos @ (978)618-9406.
*Progress Report dates for the 2009-2010 school year are the following:  Term 1- week of October 5-9, 2009.  Term 2 – week of December 7-11, 2009.  Term 3 – week of March 1-5, 2010.  Term 4 – week of May 10-14, 2010.

*The fitness room will be open for faculty after school on Thursday s from 2:30 pm – 3:30 pm.  If you want to get in shape-are preparing for a winter or spring sport – or just want to visit Ms. Martini.  Please join us for a fitness extravaganza! 
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*Looking for a mature, responsible high school senior to supervise 3 school aged boys on Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday afternoons from approximately 3-5:30 PM.  Ideal candidate should be a motivated self-starter who will take initiative and address the needs of the boys in an active way and would help with homework as needed.  If interested, please email me at merryltarricone@hotmail.com with details about your experience.  Must have own transportation.
*Looking for student to do yard work.  If you are interested please call Jack at 978-475-8536.
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Monday

11/16
Kolbe. W (303)

Thursday
11/19
Krueger, C (307)
Tuesday
11/17
Kosartes, J (301)

Friday

11/20
M. Lynn (255)
Wednesday
11/18     Lambroukos, K (343)
1st Term Ends       Tuesday, November 10, 2009       
                                  3rd Term Ends    Thursday, April 8, 2010

2nd Term Ends      Wednesday, January 27, 2010       
                                4th Term Ends     Last day of school

